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We have wrapped up our last week in Moldova and are getting ready
to head home to the U.S. We have had a great time ministering,
learning, and making connections in Chișinău! Thank you so much to
every one of you who have supported us both in prayer and
financially. Without you, this summer spent on AIM would have never
been possible! We are so grateful for the opportunities we have been
given and for the memories and knowledge we have gained both in
Spain and Moldova. Our plan is to go home and prepare for our next
missions journey whenever and wherever that will be! This summer
has solidified our calling in missions and has encouraged us greatly!
Thank you all again for your consistent support and prayers and stay
tuned for our future endeavors as God leads us! 

Other Ministry Opportunities

The team has begun teaching
English Club and we have gotten
to meet 4 new people from
Moldova as a result! Please join
us in prayer for this weekly
meeting as it is a great
opportunity to make
connections, teach English, and
learn Russian and Romanian!

Sean had the opportunity to
minister to the team on the first
Sunday of this month. He preached
a message titled “The Kingdom of
God.” It was a message of
encouragement and a charge to
reach those around us while
remembering our God, who saved
us. “A Kingdom cannot run without
hearing what the King has to say!”


